Football Supporters Report

Our football supporters group met on Tuesday the 24th of March to hold our standard meeting and
also our football tour meeting

We had quite a few new faces turn up to the meeting which was great to see.

We spoke about our fundraising canteen day for the met north event and was happy to have a few
more volunteers for the day.

There was discussions about our upcoming tour which all of the boys are looking forward to, Kits are
now being chosen, insurance policies, itineraries etc.

Bruce Robinson is doing a great job putting all of this together and the committee is giving our full
support. Without his dedication the tour would be difficult to organised.

Our next meeting is set for the 6th of April at 6.30pm at Guise Library
Apologies as | cannot attend tomorrow nights meeting.

Regards

John Tomarchio

St Pauls School Football President
0419704 954



